
Home Task for the Half-Term Holiday 

The teachers are looking forward to sharing their experiences of 

the 90s.  It would be lovely if your child could talk to a family 

member(s) over the half-term term holiday about life in the 1990s 

e.g. how they talked to friends, the toys that were in fashion, 

children’s party…  Please could a few sentences about the discussion 

be noted down so your child can share this with the class.  Year 1 

and 2 could write their own sentences or even create a poster of 

their findings.  Please can your child bring in their homework by 

Friday 21st June.  Thank you! 

 

1st July Celebration Day 

On the 1st July we will be holding a special day in school to mark the 

end of the 50 days.  There will be lots of fun activities taking place 

and your child is invited to come dressed in 90s themed clothing.  

Please don’t feel you have to buy anything new.  A costume made up 

from things you already have at home is fantastic.   

 

 


